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Board of Directors
President: Michele Marshall
Vice President: Don Kemp
Secretary: Paddy Batchelder
Treasurer: Bruce Jones
Past President: Jim Grenwelge
Executive Director: David ‘Sus’ Susalla

Board Members: Lynne Atkins, David 
Bower, Betsi Carey, Steve Carnes, Russell 
Hardy, Helen Klembeck, Don Krieger, Nancy 
Kyle, Marty Linker, Esther Munger, Gerda 
Randolph, Bill Retzer, Susan Sandoval, 
Martha Wohlken

Promoting public interest and participation in 
the arts since 1961.
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Annual Members & Board of Directors meeting
Wednesday, February 17, 2010, 7:00 p.m.

at the Gualala Arts Center

The Gualala Arts Annual Membership Meeting will be held in the Arts Center’s Coleman Auditorium on 
Wednesday, February 17, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. The meeting is open to all members of Gualala Arts. Financial reports 
will be presented for the year 2009, budget for 2010, and there will be a brief presentation of the organization’s 
accomplishments during 2009 and plans for 2010. Refreshments will be served and there will be plenty of time 
for discussion with current Board members and officers of Gualala Arts.

Elections will be held for new members of the Board of Directors plus officers for the next twelve months.

The following Board members will be completing their terms of service on Board after the Annual Meeting in 
February:  Lynne Atkins, Paddy Batchelder, Jim Grenwelge, Don Kemp, Marty Linker. 
Returning for a second term:  Betsi Carey

New nominees:  Phil Atkins, Barbara Dunsmoor, Mike Mee, Rich Schimbor.

Continuing members:  Dave Bower, Steve Carnes, Russ Hardy, 
Helen Klembeck, Nancy Kyle, Gerda Randolph, Bill Retzer, Susan 
Sandoval, Executive Director, David Sus Susalla

The proposed officers for 2010 are:

	 President:  Michele Marshall
	 Vice President: Don Krieger
	 Treasurer:  Bruce Jones
	 Secretary:  Martha Wohlken

The Gualala Arts Center &
The Dolphin Gallery.

Don’t 
Forget!

Sweets for Your Sweetie

See 
the new 
selection of 
See’s Candy 
available at 


